
From: David Ritchey <dritchey@jbgsmith.com> 
Sent: Saturday, December 01, 2018 7:57 AM EST 
To: Victor Hoskins <vhoskins@arlingtonva.us> 
CC: Matt Kelly <mkelly@jbgsmith.com> 
Subject: Tech Roadshow 

Victor,

 

Hope this message finds you well.  Trust things are busy for you as we all seek to advance and implement all things National

Landing!

 

Following up on our discussion from a couple weeks ago about a “road show” to meet with other major tech companies nationally to

present the National Landing opportunity in a unified manner.

 

As discussed, we would welcome the opportunity to set up a small kick-off meeting/discussion on the topic with you and Stephen

and prepare to make this happen the second half of Q1.

 

Dave
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